
Hello Kingswood Families,
Welcome back to another year at Kingswood for our
returning families and a most heartfelt welcome to

our newest Eagles joining us in Kindergarten, or
joining us in grades 1-7.  I am excited to be a new
eagle as well!  Please see below for information

about our first week of school.  Kingswood works
hard to do all our school communication via email or
the use of our Kingswood website which is linked or

can be found at:  https://kingswood.sd38.bc.ca/

We will see most of you on Tuesday, Sept. 3 at
8:45am and our Kindergartn students at 1pm.  

https://kingswood.sd38.bc.ca/


Students returning to Kingswood in
Grades 1-7, please go to last year’s

classroom to meet your teacher and enter
your classroom.  

Students new to Kingswood please come
to the main entrance/office and we will
take you the library. A staff member will
take you to the classroom they will be in
for the week. Please pick up your child

from that classroom.

Kindergarten students attend Tuesday,
Sept. 3 from 1:00pm-1:45pm.  Please go

to External Door #6.
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Grades 1-7 students 
attend 8:45am-9:45am
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